
 
 
November 10, 2021 
 
 
 
 
Karen Needham – Corporate Officer  
Regional District of Central Okanagan  
1450 KLO Road 

Kelowna, BC  V1W 3Z4 

 
Dear Ms. Needham: 
 
Re: City of Kelowna Municipal and Regional District Tax Bylaw No. 12290 
 

 
The City of Kelowna Council adopted the attached “City of Kelowna Municipal and Regional District Tax 
Bylaw No. 12290” on Monday, November 1, 2021. Also attached are the staff report and presentation to 
Council. 
 
The City of Kelowna would request that this item be brought before the Regional Board at the upcoming 
Board Meeting on Monday November 22, 2021. The City of Kelowna is asking for the Board to review the 
continued tax levy of three (3) percent and provide a letter as evidence of support for the Province’s 
consideration. 
 
Please forward your response to the Office of the City Clerk at cityclerk@kelowna.ca.  
 
 
Yours truly, 
 
 
Laura Bentley 
Deputy City Clerk 
 
LB/sw 
 
 
Enclosures 
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